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June 30, 2025 
 
Brandon Grip, PE 
Senior Project Engineer 
HWA 
Via email: brandong@hwa-inc.org 
 
Re: Dry Canyon Phase 2 Waterlines (PR#91-2022) 
 Dry Canyon (PWS ID#01537) 

Final Approval 
 
Dear Brandon: 
 
On June 5, 2025, our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 
according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the July 6, 2022 conditional 
approval letter. 
 
Final approval is issued at this time, and the facilities are approved for use.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (971) 201-9794. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carrie Gentry, PE 
Regional Engineer 
OHA-Drinking Water Services 
Carrie.L.Gentry@oha.oregon.gov 

 
cc:  Jeff Freund, REHS, Deschutes County Health Department  
 Josh Seerup, REHS, OHA/DWS 
 Nicole Jensen, Management Trust, nicole.jensen@managementtrust.com 
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